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Hi Kelly,
This is Stephen and AnnMarie Lawler. We have a home at 640 Domerie Bay Road and an additional
waterfront lot on Domerie Bay Road. We saw the sign posted on our road and are opposed and
concerned about having a commercial business entrance on a quiet private dead-end road.
 
The Domerie Bay homeowners paid to construct and maintain the road. It was never designed for
commercial traffic. There are only about 15 homes with access to the road so currently use is
minimal. The addition of commercial property access will dramatically increase traffic and
congestion at the entrance.
 
In addition, a community gate was added to deter random access and reduce risk to children and
pets playing. Although it doesn’t deter everyone it has helped. We have had issues with people
thinking the road leads to the lake with cars, ATVs, dirt bikes etc entering and sometimes driving
over personal properties to reach the lake. This traffic should be using the public access points like
Wish Poosh. The addition of commercial access for storage units will increase this unauthorized
access.
 
We think the access for this commercial property should be from Salmon la Sac 903. Separating the
commercial customers from the personal residential access provided by Domerie Bay Road.
 
Thanks for considering our concerns. Feel free to contact us to discuss.
Stephen Lawler  206-618-1544
AnnMarie Lawler 425-301-0840
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